



NORTH WALES POLICE A safer North Wales

Ein Cyf:/Our Ref: CC/6917/CM/ Eich Cyf:/Your Ref: P-04-471

28th May 2013

## Mark Polin QPM MBA Prif Gwnstabl / Chief Constable

Mr William Powell AC/AM National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay Cardiff **CF99 1NA** 

Dear Mr Powell,

Thank you for your letter of 24th April 2013 seeking views on the petition by Mr Hill regarding Automated External Defibrillators being provided in public places.

Unfortunately, I do not consider it appropriate for North Wales Police to comment on campaigns or petitions that are not specifically related to Policing issues. I expect that our colleagues in the Health Boards will be best placed to comment on this subject and will defer to expert opinion.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Jones

Swyddog Staff i'r Prif Gwnstabl Staff Officer to the Chief Constable

www.heddlu-gogledd-cymru.police.uk

www.north-wales.police.uk